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Port of Salalah

Customer Advisory No. (25/01)

Date: 10" of February 2025

Subject: Activation of the Truck Inspection system at
Terminal Gates.

Dear Valued Customer,

We would like to inform you that the truck inspection
system will be implemented starting from Tuesday,
February 11, 2025. It is imperative that all trucks
comply with this new regulation. Beginning in March,
trucks without the inspection tag will not be
permitted to enter the terminal gates.

The inspection will focus on the following criteria:

1. Chassis twist lock must be painted in a reflective
colour.

2. Tire condition

3. Beacon light & all light systems

4. Reverse sound

5. Emergency equipment (fire extinguisher, first aid

kit, and hazard triangle)

Your cooperation in adhering to these safety
requirements are crucial in promoting a secure and
accident-free environment at the Port of Salalah.

Thank you for your attention and commitment to
safety.

Best regards,
Port of Salalah
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